
 

 

                     

Florian is going back to 
Germany… 

Florian has been training 
kobudo with us for 
several years now.  He is 
heading back to Germany 
in mid April with his 
lovely wife, Bettina, and 
son, Moritz.   

We wish Florian and his 
family all the best in 
Germany. 

Auf  

Wiedersehen 

Florian 


